	From:
	John Holmes/OCHA/NY

	Date:
	22/12/2008 11:11 AM

	Subject:
	new TORs and Guide to help your PSEA efforts


Dear Humanitarian Coordinators and OCHA Heads of Office,

Three new documents are available to support your efforts on protection from sexual exploitation and abuse by UN, NGO and IGO personnel (PSEA):

-SEA Victim Assistance Guide

-ToR for in-country Focal Points on PSEA

-ToR for in-country Network on PSEA

Concerning the SEA Victim Assistance Guide, please note that the General Assembly requires that the UN in every country establish a mechanism to provide assistance to victims of SEA (GA Res 62/214).  The Secretary-General is to report to the GA in 2009 on progress made thus far.  As such, I urge you to help ensure that these mechanisms are developed in your respective country.  As noted in the Guide, the in-country PSEA Network, under the auspices of the RC/HC, is responsible for the development of the mechanism.  It is the RC/HC’s responsibility to ensure that such a Network is in place and the Head of Office’s responsibility to ensure that his/her office has a PSEA Focal Point who is actively participating in the Network.  This participation should include active involvement in the development and operation of an SEA victim assistance mechanism as part of the overall PSEA programme in each country.  Other guidance notes, such as on the implementation of the SGB on PSEA, setting up community-based complaints mechanisms and various training packages for PSEA Focal Points and senior managers, are under development and will be shared with you in 2009.

If you have any questions, please contact the ECHA/ECPS UN and NGO Task Force on PSEA at seatf@un.org.

Kind regards,

John Holmes

Under Secretary-General and Emergency Relief Coordinator

Officer for the Coordination of Humanitarian Affairs
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